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Interlocal for Homelessness Services

• Proposed Interlocal Agreement with Shoreline, Lake 
Forest Park, Kenmore, Bothell, Woodinville and the 
KCRHA

• Presented to Council on August 15, 2022, for 
discussion

• Staff worked with KCRHA and participating cities to 
update interlocal to reflect feedback from cities



Impact of Interlocal 
• Consolidate funding for homelessness programs 

to KCHRA
• Phased approach

– 2023-2024 – Shoreline will transfer the previously 
approved funding to programs to KCRHA to 
implement (approximately $100,000)

– 2025-2025 – Shoreline will provide funding (minimum 
of $1.20/per capita); KCRHA would determine specific 
programming in the North KC subregion, in alignment 
with KC Sub-Regional Plan



Interlocal 
Council Concerns Location in Proposed 

Agreement
Clarify that KCRHA will allocate all 
funds provided with no overhead 
taken  

Exhibit A, Bullet Number 3

Provide specific language that the 
funding from the sub-region will 
stay within the sub-region

Exhibit A, Bullet Number 4, 
Allowable expenses

List a specific per capita share 
minimum for cities

Exhibit B, $1.20/per capita (WA 
OFM); cities retain option to 
allocate more

Contain language that allows cities 
to enter into separate agreements 
for homeless services

Exhibit B, bolded paragraph



Interlocal Next Steps

• KCRHA is making presentations to 
Councils in November and December

• Plan to have agreement in place by 
1/1/2023



This Evening

• Discuss updated proposed interlocal
• Provide direction for action


	King County Regional Homelessness Authority Interlocal��
	Interlocal for Homelessness Services
	Impact of Interlocal 
	Interlocal 
	Interlocal Next Steps
	This Evening

